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302-378-2041 
Tz9x21@gmail.com 

 
Wes Grogan, Vice President 
302-698-0840 
Wesg44@dishmail.net 

 
Michael T. Fox, Secretary 
410-708-5842 
michaeltfox@live.com 
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February 27, 2020 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 PM by President Ken Danz. The minutes from the January 2020 
meeting will be posted with the February 2020 minutes. 48 members in attendance 
 
Treasurer’s Report –The February 2020 report 

$ 190.00 spent 
$ 932.35 taken in 
$ 63,550.47  balance 

Filed for later audit 
 
Membership Report – There are currently 414 members in the Club. The wait list has been completed.  All 
folks on the wait list have been contacted.  John Merson will continue to process and schedule the required 
safety course for those that responded back to him. There is cap of 450.  
 
Club Events ~ Please check the web for Calendar of Events and to find out information about a 
particular shooting event. 
 

• Cowboy – 11 participants 

• Geezer Guns –  – 3rd Thursday 

• ESPS –. 68 participants 

• DSA Rifle (formerly Battle Rifle) – 4 matches this year. May, July(this will be the CMP style 
certified), September, November 

• Steel Challenge – 34 participants, 60 firearms 

• Silhouette – 15 degrees F, 5 participants, 15 firearms 
 
Old Business –  
 

• Pistol Berm – raising height. $37,600 lowest option bid to $60,000 option. BOD will make decision.  
No comments were brought forth from the membership 

• T-shirts 
o Price list to be made.  Need 24 orders for item to be run. Will be sold at cost. 

▪ $12 for t-shirt 
▪ $23 for hoodie style sweat shirt 
▪ Will have order form on the web site 

• Fire Alarms will be installed 
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• Burglar Alarms - will be installed. Match directors will have garage code. Back room door will have 
code. This door was damaged from someone attempting to kick in. Cameras will be added to club 
house. Sign on berm has been shot up.  This is willful destruction of club property and will be dealt 
with accordingly.  Everyone must know where they are shooting, where the round will go and follow 
rules. 

• AED has been ordered 
 

 
 NEW BUSINESS 

• EVENT DATES- have changed. Please look at calendar 

• Martin Beville  son is Wingate Workboat Arson. He thanked those that helped. A club member won 
the LWRCI 

• Steel Challenge – encourage anyone and everyone to come out 

• No hot firearms in the club house 

• CLEAN UP – April 11 at 8 AM, the next weekend will be cowboy shoot 
 

• REMINDER -  there is a clot pack in the club house with the first aid supplies 
 
 
. 

Legislative Updates –  
 

• Please go to Annapolis and speak with your legislators and their chief of staff.  Appropriate business 
attire is encouraged. Be courteous. Keep pressure on. In Maryland the legislature focus is on funding 
the Kirwan Commission report for schools.  This has reduced some anti-firearms focus 

• In Delaware – Moms Demand Action has the ear of politicians.  Bruce Ennis will face a challenging 
primary season. Legislation yet to be introduced.  Delaware has until end of June for their legislative 
season 

• Please follow the legislative season and voice your concerns. Call, write, visit, email 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 . 
 
New Members – 17 
 
Meeting was adjourned 0825.  The next meeting will be held March 26, 2020, at 7:30 PM. We would 
appreciate your support of our Club. 
 
 


